
Telephone: 0151-924-8661 Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 
Website: www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com  
Twitter: @GreatCrosby  Instagram: great.crosby.catholic.primary   
Absence Reporting: Use the School Gateway App or text 0151 329 3818 
 
This Week 
This week Year 4 had a super day in Chester bringing their studies of the Romans to 
life. Well done to our Year 6 netball team who played their first match, showing 
resilience to come back from 3-0 down to draw 3-3 with St Edmund’s and St 
Thomas’. We have made some changes to the Catholic Life sections of our website. 
Please take a look and let us know what you think.  
 
Next week 
The month of May begins next Wednesday. In the Catholic Church May is dedicated 
to Our Lady Mary, so the children will be learning about her and praying the Hail 
Mary. Please join in together at home. Please visit our Prayer and Liturgy page 
https://greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com/prayer-and-liturgy  

 
London Marathon 
Very well done to Miss Sharrock who once again completed the London Marathon. 
Her chosen charity this year is Bone Cancer Research Trust. If you would like to 
make a donation, please visit our homepage or 
https://2024tcslondonmarathon.enthuse.com/pf/claire-sharrock  
 
Wednesday Word 
Please take some time to read the Wednesday Word on our Community > Gt 
Crosby Catholic Life page. This week’s word is ‘Growing’. 
https://greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com/gt-crosby-catholic-life 
 
Pope Francis’s Monthly Prayer Intention – April 2024 
For the role of women: We pray that the dignity and immense value of women be 
recognised in every culture, and for the end of discrimination that they experience 
in different parts of the world. Find out more at https://www.popesprayer.va/the-
challenges-facing-humanity-and-assists-the-mission-of-the-church/  
 
Being Green Tip 
Following on from the ‘Breathe Better Air’ video that our Year 5 children Louis and 
Rosie appeared in, this week we ask that you turn your car engine off whenever you 
are parked. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PxARb8NO0j8  
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Great Crosby Catholic 
Primary School  

The Northern Road, Crosby L23 2RQ 

 
Mass Times 
Regular Sunday Mass 
times for our churches are:  
St Helen’s: Sunday 10am  
Ss Peter & Paul  
  Sat 5.45pm, Sun 10.30am  
St Joseph’s 
  Sat 6.30pm, Sun 11.15am 
 
Diary Dates 
 
May 
Wed 1st – 6pm Y1 Phonics 
Meeting for parents/carers 
Mon 6th – Bank holiday – 
school closed 
Tue 7th – 9.05am  
3C Rejoice 
Wed 8th – 9.05am  
2E Rejoice 
Mon 13th to Thu 16th –  
Y6 SATs Week 
Tue 21st – 9.05am –  
RF Rejoice 
Fri 24th – Wear a Kit for 
Jack Day 
Mon 27th – 31st – Half Term 
Holiday 
 
June 
Tue 11th - 9.05am –  
3B Rejoice 
Wed 12th - 9.05am –  
5E Rejoice 
Thu 13th - 9.05am –  
6T Rejoice 
Thu 20th – Y2 Trip to 
Chester Zoo 
 
 

This week’s attendance 

 
97.2% 
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 Liverpool CAMHS Courses 
Mrs Solkin, our Learning Mentor, recommends the FREE online bite-size courses run by Liverpool CAMHS 
(Child and Adolescent Mental Health Services) covering a range of mental health issues that impact 
children, young people and their families. They can be booked on the CAMHS website, where you can also 
find a wide range of support https://www.liverpoolcamhs.com/professionals/training/ under the ‘I am a 
parent/carer’ tab.  Remember to check our Wellbeing pages for more support.  
https://greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com/learning-mentor-advice 
 
Year 6 Leavers Party  
This is an update from Sian Stephens about the Year 6 Leavers Party on Friday 5th July. The disco and 
entertainment is now all booked and the food organised. We will also be having a key ring photo booth and 
if there's any money left we can put that towards the cost of a key ring for each child.  Thank you to all 
parents who have emailed me to confirm their child's attendance - sorry I haven't replied to all yet but 
please keep sending them through to sianruthstephens@yahoo.co.uk with your child's name, class and if 
they have any dietary requirements. Please be assured that I have all emails and no child who can come 
will be missed out. Payments will need to be collected from next month and I will be in touch with details 
of when to pay but hoping to keep it to £20 per child and will need to be paid in cash for the school to 
collect for me.  
 
Parking 
Please remember to park respectfully and courteously outside our neighbours’ houses without blocking 
their driveways. They are likely to call the police if there is an issue. Thank you.  
 
Attachments  
This week’s attachments are a ‘Family Learning’ flyer from Sefton Community Learning Service and the 
newsletters from our parishes. 
Remember all previous attachments are on our Parents/Carers > Letters page 
https://greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com/letters  
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